
 

North Shore Senior Center Programs for Professionals and Community would 
like to invite you to…. 
 

“Hoarding and the Law” 
It’s	more	than	reality	TV;	it’s	life	for	many	that	goes	unnoticed	or	reported	in	your	community.	Hoarding	
has	been	at	the	forefront	of	American's	attention	recently	and	has	been	recently	recognized	as	a	mental	
health	disorder.	Beside	the	initial	shock	of	the	hoards	of	"stuff"	that	lie	behind	a	hoarder’s	closed	doors,	
what	happens	when	the	law	steps	in?	 

Presented by: 
Kerry Peck, 

Managing Partner of Peck Ritchey, LLC 
 
Learning Objectives: 

• Participants will review the hoarding continuum. 
• Participants will review legal options when dealing with a client who hoards and 

how a multi-disciplinary team approach may be an effective option. 
• Participants will discuss professional and ethical concerns when dealing with a 

client who hoards. 

Tuesday, January 24, 2017 
9-10:30am 

Glenview Village Hall  
Burnham Board Room 

2500 East Lake Avenue, Glenview 
 
For More information and RSVP:: sscatchell@peckritchey.com or 312.201.0900 
 
CEUs will be available for $10.00. Please bring check made payable to North Shore Senior Center or cash 
with you to the program in order to receive certificate.  North Shore Senior Center is approved by the 
Illinois Department of Professional Regulation to sponsor continuing education for social workers 
(License # 159-000837). 


